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In addition to courses given in the College curr­
iculum, members of the agronomy staff have contributed 

generously to the many short courses and fairs held in 

various parts of the Province. Meetings have also been 
held in connection with various extension projects from 

time to time.

Considerable time has been given to the work of 
the Canadian Seed Growers1 Association - a federal or­

ganization - and to its provincial child - the Quebec 
Seed Board. Both of these organizations have been sup­

ported, since they are intimately associated with almost 

phases of agronomic work and have a very definite 

hearing on the dissemination of any of "the new produc­

tions resulting from our breeding program.

IITVEST ÏG-AïIOIxT AH) BBSBARCH: ITS ORGAf IZATIOIT.
The present organization of the department for 

investigation and research divides the work into two

(1) small grain crops, (2) forage crops, 

of the members of the staff are more or less directly

This arrangement

ma-jor fields:

associated with each of these phases.

Provides for continuity in the program in the event of

a °hange in personnel.
The program of investigation and research now

as it always has done, the breeding aspect.eniPhasizes,
wa3 felt that a greater contribution could be made


